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THE CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY

P.O. Box 2008 • New Britain, Connecticut 06050 • (203) 827-7700

•
WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

RESOLVED,

RESOLUTION

ACCEPTING A GIFT

of an

INFRARED SPECTROPHOTOMETER

to

SOUTHERN CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY

June 6, 1986

The Perkin-Elmer Corporation of Norwalk has offered to donate an
Infrared Spectrophotometer, Model 1310, to Southern Connecticut
State University, and

This eq~ipment will become a highly useful instrument for the
Chemistry Department in its teaching of organic chemistry classes
and in research by the students and faculty, therefore be it

That the Board of Trustees for the Connecticut State University
accepts Ion behalf of Southern Connecticut State University a
Perkin tImer Infrared Spectrophotometer, Model 1310, and expresses
its gratitude to the Perkin-Elmer Corporation.
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May 8, 1986

Dr. Dallas K. Beal
President
The Connecticut State University
P.o. Box 2008
New Britain, CT 06050

Dear Dallcjls:

THE CONN..~ '-101,;'
STATr;: II'I'VE:RCIT'(

•

•

I am pleased to announce that the Perkin-Elmer Corporation
of Norwalk has offered to donate to the University an
Infrared $pectrophotometer, Model 1310 •

This equiwment will become a vital instrument used by our
ChemistryiDepartment in its teaching of organic chemistry
classes a*d in research by our students and faculty. The
instrument, valued at $12,000, will enable the Chemistry
Department to enhance its offerings to our students.

I requestithat our Board of Trustees consider accepting
this gift~ Perkin-Elmer has been most helpful to the
University in recent years in providing equipment to
our Chemi~try Department.

Sincerely yours,

Michael J. Adanti
President

MJA/ab


